Those can be left in place. | don't think the crews will get that far in one day.
Eric Powell, PE

On May 7, 2024 6:23 PM, Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Evening,

| reviewed and our weather proofing affects a few minor areas in front of our building. However,
it appears there is possible rain over the next two days. Since | need to let it dry before | place
anything back over it, is it possible to do those areas that are affected by the weather proofing at
a later date?
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Thank you,
Larry
(903) 930-2071

On Tue, May 7, 2024 at 2:00 PM Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net> wrote:

This is a quick update on the project as | have just heard from the contractor that the concrete
subcontractor will begin caulking the expansion joints and saw-cuts on the completed
sidewalk as early as tomorrow. This material is extremely tacky until it cures so we are asking
anyone who walks through the area to be mindful to not step on it. The curing takes time
depending on weather and temperature. Also if you have any of your items or materials on
the new sidewalk please try to remove them from the work areas so that the crews can install
the caulking and sealant. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
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